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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This Friday during RSHE, St. Patrick’s class will be focusing on the topic of sharing information online. Our 
objectives are: 
 

 To recognise that increasing independence brings increased responsibility to keep myself and 
others safe. 

 How to use technology safely. 

 That just as what we eat can make us healthy or make us ill, so what we watch, hear, say or do can 
be good or bad for us and others. 

 How to report and get help if I encounter inappropriate materials or messages. 
 
We will be using resources from the NSPCC’s Share Aware campaign. You can find a link to the video we 
will be watching here. It portrays the story of a boy who sent an in appropriate picture of his body as a joke. 
The image gets shared round, and a few potential consequences are portrayed. 
 
The session is part of our RSHE curriculum and is supplied by the Ten Ten scheme. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to discuss them with me at the end of the day, or get in touch via 
the Admin Team. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Drury 
 

 
 
 

 

 

https://www.bing.com/videos/riverview/relatedvideo?q=nspcc+alex%27s+story&adlt=strict&mid=07CECE6E8D3458A4F13207CECE6E8D3458A4F132&FORM=VCGVRP

